

Attendance this

week

Full School

94.84%

EYFS/KS1 best attenders

2ZC

99.62%

KS2 best attenders

5DC

97.7%

Attendance this

week by class

87.03%

97.86%

95.56%

97.33%

93.06%

99.62%

94.64%

91.57%

96.15%

95.24%

91.11%

97.7%

94.44%

93.33%

87.57%

95.68%

Nursery

RCM

RLS

1KR

1CS

2ZC

2MK

3TW

3МН

4HS

4SS

5DC

5JL

6AD

6BA

6ZM

A Message from Miss Pitts

Last week, many of our Year 6 pupils went on their residential to Bushcraft in North Yorkshire. There were many tired pupils (and staff!) when they arrived back on Friday night but it has been fantastic to hear the stories of their trip and how much they all enjoyed it.

Later today, the annual reports to parents/carers will be sent out with your child. We hope to see you at the Year 6 Open Classroom event after school today; or the Year 1 to 5 Open Classroom event after school on Tuesday to look at books and speak to teachers.

Good luck to Year 6 pupils who will be attending a transition week at their secondary schools next week - I am sure they will have a great time!

Miss Pitts, Head of School



Griffin's X page

Summer Term dates

Please see below some key dates for the next couple of weeks.

Friday 5th July 2024	Reports out to parents/carers
Friday 5th July 2024	Year 6 Open Classroom 3.30 - 4.15pm
Tuesday 9th July 2024	Year 1-5 Open Classroom 3.30 - 4.30pm
Week beginning Monday 15th July 2024	Transition week Letters will be sent out with information about this early next week.

Reading Corner

Thank you for attending this week's book swap; the final one of the year! An even bigger thank you for all of your kind donations over the year. We will be continuing the book swap next year on the first Thursday of every month.

Book bags - Please make sure book bags with books, are returned to school before the summer holidays - thank you.

Summer reading - Remember to look at what your local libraries are offering during the summer holidays. There are lots of workshops to keep the whole family busy.

Free School Meals eligibility and vouchers

Please use the link below or scan the QR code to check if you are eligible for free school meals:

http://www.hull.gov.uk/ education-and-schools/ schools/free-schoolmeals

Pupils eligible for free school meals will receive vouchers for the summer holidays to the value of £15 per week per pupil.

Contact Us

Call 01482 794122

Select option 1 to report absences.

Select **option 2** to speak to a member of staff.

Email:

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org

<u>Important Information</u>

School doors open at 8.40am.

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm.

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily.

Gates close at 8.55am daily.

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm.

School Doors

- Red Door Reception
- Green Door Year 1 and 2
- Yellow Door Year 3 and 4TH
- White Door 4SS
- Blue Door Year 5 and 6

Times Table Fact of the Week

Our Times Table fact of the week is ...

11x11=121 121÷11=11 11x11=121 121÷11=11

Griffin Values

Each week, we have a focus on one of the key characteristics from our behaviour and values curriculum.

Every Friday, one pupil from each class receives a certificate for showing that characteristic in school.

Next week's focus is:

Respect

End of term

End of term is Thursday 18th July 2024 at 1.50pm.